
  

  

office@montsaye.pfschools.org.uk Telephone: 01536 418844 
www.montsaye.northants.sch.uk Greening Road, Rothwell, Kettering, Northants, NN14 6BB 

 

Montsaye Academy is part of the Pathfinder Schools Trust 
Pathfinder Schools is a private company limited by guarantee. It has charitable 

status and is registered in England and Wales under company number 07670511.  

Registered Office: Greening Road, Rothwell, Northamptonshire NN14 6BB 

 

10 July 2024 

Dear parents and carers,  

  

As we continue to raise the standards at Montsaye Academy, we have taken the decision to inform you about an 
upcoming change to our school’s uniform policy, that will be effective from September 1st, 2024.  

  

We’ve decided to implement the following change, with a view to reviewing skirts later in the year.  

   

Grey School Trouser ONLY for both boys and girls at Montsaye – Year 7, 8, 9 10 and 11. Changes made effective from 
1st September 2024;  

 

We would like to assure you that we have done extensive research to ensure the best value for money and to keep 
costs in line with current items of uniform.  Grey trousers can be purchased from Karl Sports School Wear for the same 
price as the grey skirts, or alternatively they can be purchased at other retailers and supermarkets.  We have made 
the decision not to prescribe a specific retailer to give you more flexibility in terms of where you purchase them from.     

  

We do not expect you to purchase new uniform immediately. As mentioned earlier in this letter, the change to trousers 
for all students at Montsaye Academy is effective from September 1st, 2024.  

  

If you have any questions related to this update, please contact your child’s relevant Progress Leader.   

  

We’d like to thank you for your continued support in understanding the reasoning behind these changes.   

  

Yours sincerely,   

  

 

 

 

Mr M Taylor  

Senior Vice Principal   

  


